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To the Leelanau County Commissioners,

As an individual, Sheriff Mike Borkovic is welcome to privately support the candidate of his choice. What is
unwelcome is that he chose to be photographed in the Leelanau County Sheriff’s uniform publicly showing support
for candidate Trump. This seems to be a violation of the Hatch Act prohibiting local law enforcement from
endorsing particular candidates and shows poor judgment.

Paula Jo Kemler
PO Box 664
Glen Arbor, MI 49636
pjkemler@me.com
781-354-2670
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